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March 4, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Scott Harris 
Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20543 

 

Re: The ERISA Industry Committee v. City of Seattle, Washington, No. 21-1019 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 

 I represent respondent in the above-captioned matter. Pursuant to Supreme Court 
Rule 30.4, I hereby request a 31-day extension of time in which to file a response to the 
petition for a writ of certiorari in this case. The petition for a writ of certiorari was docketed 
on January 14, 2022. A response to the petition is currently due on March 25, 2022. If 
extended, the response would be due on April 25, 2022. Counsel for petitioner does not 
oppose this request. Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to 
let me know. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Peter K. Stris 

Peter K. Stris 
 
cc:  Paul D. Clement 
 Kirkland & Ellis LLP 
 1301 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
 Washington, DC 20004 
 paul.clement@kirkland.com 
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